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Wyatt, Rosie

From: John Martorella <martorella1115@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2025 2:13 PM
To: City Council
Subject: No trail through the village!

Hello Mayor and members of the council,  
 
Your Capitola residents and business owners have repeatedly told you that they do not want a trail 
through the village period.  Please respect this and do not let the city manager, staff, and RTC try to 
convince you otherwise.  
 
As you know, Measure L was passed by a majority vote and put into Capitola Law defined as "Capitola 
Municipal Code 8.72" this needs to be enforced by you as our elected officials. 
 
You are here to represent the Capitola voters and business owners. 
 
John Martorella  
Capitola resident since 1990 
 
 


